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Freedom of Information request reference number: 8485.1 
 
Date of response: 21/03/2024 
 
Request: 
 
1. The total spending by your organisation on unconscious bias 
training for your staff in the financial year 2022/23. 
2. The number of your staff that undertook unconscious bias training 
in the financial year 2022/23 
 
Response: 
 
Please note that I’m unable to provide you with a complete response today to your questions, I 
apologise for any inconvenience and an updated response will follow shortly with a response to your 
first question. 
 
1.The total spending by your organisation on unconscious bias training for your staff in the financial year 
2022/23. 

We are waiting on the Learning and Professional Development team to gather this information from our 
training partner Babcock. Please accept our apologies for the delay in responding to this part of your 

request. 

 
2. The number of your staff that undertook unconscious bias training 
in the financial year 2022/23. 
 
Our Learning and Professional Development team have confirmed that 118 delegates received 
Unconscious bias training in the financial year 2022/23. 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
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